Wibsey Primary News
Final Reminder
before the fines for
persistent lateness
start.
Gates open from
8.30am, and will be
closed at 8.50am
sharp.
Gates open for
collection at
3.30pm to 3.50pm.
Children not
picked up and
transferred to TTime club will
incur a charged
place.
One person only to
drop off and pick
up unless there is
a very good reason
Wibsey older
children and other
adults should wait
well away from the
exit gates for the
person
accompanying
children.
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Red Nose Day
Thank you for all your
Red Nose day
Donations. It is so nice
to be back to our
newsletter format and
to be able to talk
about some of the
everyday things that
go on in school life and
to have a good old
fashioned non-uniform
day for charity.

I have seen some
fantastic work on
spellings and times
tables this week,
with your children
getting back into
the swing of things.
Keep a special eye
out for Mathletics
updates that will be
coming out to you.
The honour of
classes will be at
stake, with regular
class trophies to be
won. Keep up the
hard work.
There is a big focus on
making sure our
children are all back in

school and being as
active as possible. Do
make sure you have
checked with your
children or classes
when they have PE
days so that they can
come into school in
their kit. In addition
we will be pushing our
Wibsey Marathon
after the Easter
holiday, and the PE
Team will be in touch
about this. Let’s hope
that good weather
over the break enables
you to get children out
as much as you can.

Wibsey Primary—getting through it together

Have a lovely
weekend.
Nigel M. Cooper

Headteacher
Team Wibsey

I’m loving seeing so
many of you and
your children at the
start and end of the
school day. My
favourite thing is
hearing your children
discuss their days,
and the long one way
system is a great
time to be quizzing
them.

Next weeks menu
Usual daily choices
Jacket Potatoes, Paninis
and Sandwiches,
home-made
confectionary and fruit.
Hot Options
Monday
Pasta Arrabiata

Tuesday
Sausage, Veg and Mash

Wednesday
Roast Gammon Dinner
Thursday
Pizza
Friday
Fish and Chips

